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From: Paul Hamill <paulnnat@optusnet.com.au>
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2010 8:01 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: "Regulation of Retail Forex"

To the Secretary,

| am voicing my objection to the proposed 10-1 leveraging limit on the forex
markets. As a small retail trader this would take me, and many others out of the
market which provides many with income and additional income. This move
wouldn't greatly affect the big financial institutions, but just hurt the little guy who is
trying to provide better opportunities and lifestyle for themselves and their families.

Kind Regards

Paul Hamill
Australia



